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I am a lifelong Oregonian and I support SB 1187. I have always had a great 

appreciation for Oregon's natural landscape and ecosystems. Climate change is an 

existential threat to not only our state's environment, but also to the health and 

wellbeing of all Oregonians. I believe that SB 1187 should be supported because 

major emitters should be held accountable and contribute towards redressing the 

detrimental effects of climate change. SB 1187 would empower the state to fund 

projects statewide that would have lasting impacts for future generations of 

Oregonians. Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony regarding SB 1187. 


